
  May 2013 

ADULT CLIENTS  

REQUESTING SUPERVISION OUTSIDE OF KENDALL COUNTY 

 

As a condition of your Probation, you have been directed to report to the Kendall County 

Probation Department.   If you are living outside of Kendall County, your case may be 

transferred to the county in which you reside.   

 

Please bring the following items to your first appointment: 

1. VERIFICATION OF RESIDENCY – In the form of a utility bill dated within the 

last 30 days, a lease/mortgage document, a current property tax bill, any 

piece of mail with your name and current address on it.  Other mean of 

written verification may vary depending on the discretion of the probation 

officer. 

 

2. DRIVERS LICENSE / STATE ID/ ANY OTHER TYPE OF PHOTO ID 

 

3. VERIFICATION OF EMPLOYMENT – In the form of a paycheck stub or a 

letter from the employer and/or verification of enrollment in a 

school/education/vocational program.  If you are unemployed, you may 

provide unemployment verification or a letter from who is financially 

responsible for you. 

 

4. VERIFICATION OF COMPLIANCE – with any Court – imposed condition 

(such as DUI evaluation/counseling, Domestic Violence counseling, etc.)  

Information on any agencies being used to satisfy a Court – imposed 

condition (name and address of treatment facilities, public service 

worksites, counseling agencies, etc.) 

 

A transfer of Supervision of your case to another jurisdiction cannot take place without proper 

verification. In addition, providing verification does not guarantee transfer of your case. If you 

have any questions prior to your first appointment, you may reach us at 630-553-4180.   


